
 

 

 

Tuesday 22nd February 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

TRAVELLING BOOK FAIR 

We are delighted to inform you there will be a book fair taking place every day from 3.15-3.45pm.  

This is an opportunity for you to purchase books for your children. A percentage of all books sold will be 

given as a donation to the school. Books are sold by Travelling Book Fair and are of a fixed price. If you 

have a £1 World Book Day token, this can be used for any books from £2.99 and above.  

Please be mindful, we only accept one token per book purchase.  The book fair will take place at Riverside 

primary from the 23rd- 28th February. 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Nawaz 

 

 


